

Tillamook People's Utility District

Directors
Harry E. Hewitt
David Burt
Doug Olson
Mike Gardner
Barbara A. Trout

A Customer-Owned Electric Utility

Office: 503.842.2535 • Toll-free: 800.422.2535 • Fax: 503.842.4161

www.tpud.org

Todd Simmons GENERAL MANAGER

February 26, 2019

Neah-Kah-Nie School District PO Box 28 Rockaway, Oregon 97136

SUBJECT: LED Lighting Project

Dear Customer,

We appreciate your participation in our Commercial Lighting Program. Enclosed you will find a \$73,076.10 rebate check for the recently completed LED lighting project.

Based on the manufacturer's specifications for the energy efficient LED lamps and fixtures installed during the project, the energy savings is approximately 255,000 kWh annually.

We look forward to working with you on future energy efficiency projects.

Sincerely,

Dave Wimpy

Dave Wingy

Key Accounts & Energy Services Manager Tillamook People's Utility District

503-842-2535